[image: image1.png]o~ HEREFORD
“~ CATHEDRAL

SCHOOL




Friday 11th January 2019

Dear Parent,

ABBERLEY HALL SWIMMING GALA

Your child has been chosen to represent the school at the The Abberley Hall Swimming Gala. The event will be taking place on Monday 14th January at Abberley Hall and will also involve swimmers from Year’s 7 & 8 from the senior school.

The gala will begin at 6.15pm. The children will be supervised after school until 4.15pm when they will be taken to the HCJS Dining Hall and given tea before we leave.  You are quite welcome to collect your child after school and go directly to Abberley Hall, but if you could let me know that would be most helpful. 

The children can travel in school uniform but need to make sure they have their swimsuit or trunks, goggles, towels and a drink. All pupils will swim at least two events.

Spectators are more than welcome to attend. The address for the school is;

Abberley Hall School, Worcester, WR6 6DD

The children will be back at HCJS for approximately 8.30pm

We will use the medical information and contact details collected at the start of the academic year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information. 
Please indicate if your child is able to attend by clicking the following link to the Firefly form:  https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/abberley-hall-swimming-gala---monday-14th-january-2019
If you have any further questions, please email me at s.turpin@herefordcs.com
Yours sincerely,

Stuart Turpin
Hereford Cathedral Junior School


28 Castle Street


Hereford


HR1 2NW





Telephone 01432 363511





Mr Stuart Turpin BA, QTS  


Head of Games & PE


enquiry@herefordcs.com
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